COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL RESOURCES
Post Office Box 2063

Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17105-2063
July 5, 1991

PENNSYLVANIA

717-787-8184
Bureau of Water Quality Management

Ted Myers

Tuf-Tite, Inc.

8 A Hillside Drive
Barrington, IL 60010

Dear Mr. Myers:

We reviewed the information and evaluated the sample of the new Tuf-Tite, 9-hole
plastic distribution box for compliance with Chapter 73, Standards for Sewage Disposal Facilities.
This product, when equipped with the appropriate number and type of pipe seals, outlet plugs and
either the custom-cast, concrete or the domed, reinforced plastic 1id complies with Section 73.42(e),
Gravity Distribution. Because of the relatively light weight of the unit, anchoring or stabilizing
them against shifting may be necessary for some installations.

The Commonwealth of Pennsylvania does not approve or endorse proprietary products.
This letter does not constitute and may not be construed or used as an endorsement or approval.
Approval of all sewage system installations and system components are the responsibility of the
Sewage Enforcement Officer for the local agency with jurisdiction over the site of the system
installation.

Questions on this may be directed to me at the above number or address.

Sincerely,

John M. Klurtha

On-Lot System and Alternative
Technology Section

Division of Permits and Compliance

Recycled Paper



